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Reminders:           

Tapestry       

You should have now received your activation links for Tapestry via email. If you haven’t please let 
me know. Please feel free to share any of your children’s WOW moments at home with us on there 

as well as any exciting activities or home learning they have been completing. We look forward to 

sharing these with the class!     

We will also be posting on Tapestry each week to give you an idea of what the children have been 
up to in class as well as any particular WOW moments.  

 

PE 

Our PE days are Tuesday and Friday. On these days, children should come into school 

wearing their PE kits. They do not need to bring a uniform with them as they will stay in 

their PE kit for the day. Please still send in with coats for break times. 

 

 

Encouraging your child  

Now the children are at school we really want to support them with their growing 

independence. What we ask is for your help with this. In Reception children are 

expected to collect their own things at home time: bag, coat, lunchbox, snack pot, 

drink and book bag. The children on the whole are doing well with this but lots need 



support with putting the things into their bags. If you could, at home, practice 

doing this with your child so they know how to pack their bag and can feel 

successful in doing so.  

 

Book bags 

Please can we ask that where possible, book bags are in school every day. They 

need to be taken out of your child's bag and then they can walk into class with 

them and place into their tray which is inside the classroom. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

 

 

 

Home Learning Tasks 

Reading Phonics 

Please read your child’s books they 

bring home with them and any others 

they have at home. Please record each 

time they read in their reading diary. 

Reads will be counted from Friday 20th 

September. Children can earn 

certificates and badges as their reads 

increase. 

Please see the homework task below 

linked to what your child has been 

learning this week.  

 

Phonics Homework 

This week, the children have learnt the sounds m,a,s,d, t. This week’s task is to 

practice writing these sounds in as many ways as possible again. This could be with 

chalk outside, in sand or shaving foam, or with pens, pencils or paint. You could even 

make the sound with playdough! Upload pictures of your activities on Tapestry or 

bring in any writing so that we can celebrate it during WOW time! 

 


